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  Road Renaming:  

 

_______________________________________________________ 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED ROAD RENAME 

Council has received a proposal for the renaming of the following road within Byron 

Shire and invites written submissions.   

Hottentot Crescent, Mullumbimby 
Council initiated a formal proposal process for renaming Hottentot Crescent in response to a 

request from a member of the community. Council has proposed “Tussock Court” and “Moonlight 

Close” which recognises the flora theme in the area. Additionally, “Drunken Parrot Parade” has 

also been proposed as an option by the local community. 

Once the submission period is completed, Byron Shire Council will consider all duly made 

submissions before deciding whether to continue with the road renaming and the preferred name. 

Council Ref: #E2024/29163 
Enquiries: Tracy Armstrong  Telephone: 02 6626 7201 

This document will be available on Council’s website at www.byron.nsw.gov.au/Public-
Notice. 
 
Submissions Close:  Friday 26th April 2024 
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